
Dear Valued Guest, 

Thank you for choosing to stay with us. We hope you had a delightful experience during your 

visit. 

As part of our commitment to enhance our services, we invite you to participate in our Guest 

Exit Survey. Your feedback is vital in helping us understand what we did well and where we can 

improve. 

Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts by clicking the link below: 

Take the Survey 

We appreciate your time and insights, and thank you once again for being our guest! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 

[Hotel/Property Name] 

http://www.surveylink.com/

